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Reminders for the Week of May 18, 2020 
 

Hello, Families of Betty Jane CLC!   
 

1. Student pick-up of personal items will occur on two days. ​On Tuesday May 26th from 11:30-4:30, 
students with the last name beginning with the letters A-H may come to the building to retrieve their 
personal items and return textbooks. Students with the last name beginning with I-Z may come on 
Wednesday, May 27th from 11:30-4:30.​   In order to stay with guidelines of social distancing, we will 
not be allowing more than 10 students into the building at a time, but the process will move extremely 
fast since items are already bagged, labeled with student names and placed on tables in the cafeteria by 
classroom.  Only students will be permitted to enter the building on these pick-up days.  

 
2. Students returning items are going to place them on their classroom tables during their assigned pickup 

days. This means textbooks, library books, and any other loaned items.  We will make sure items get 
returned to their appropriate place.  There is also student artwork on the classroom table for students to 
retrieve, and spring pictures are in the building. These items will also be placed on the classroom tables 
for students to retrieve on their pick-up days.  Safety patrol students may also return their items on their 
assigned pick-up day.   

 
3. Student participation in online lessons through Google Classroom and i-Ready is how we take 

attendance this final marking period. Please make sure that your child is logging on regularly throughout 
the week to complete assignments.  We will be having school until the last student academic day on 
Thursday June 4th.  

 
4. Final report cards will be mailed home after the final day of school. If you have moved or need to update 

your information, please share changes with your child’s teacher and they will ensure appropriate 
changes are made through the office. 

 
We want to remind our students that Google Classroom is similar to your real classroom, and your teachers are 
available to help you along the way.  We miss you tremendously, so don’t forget to keep in touch with us 
online! 
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